
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER  

                                  ‘The strength of the TEAM is each individual member. The strength  

of each individual member is the TEAM’ 

Firstly, I want to thank you all for your positive contributions this half term, it has been 

a very quick but productive 5 weeks. We have had our reports and parent consultation evening, which 

has provided us with the opportunity to reflect on our efforts in lessons and set targets for the last half 

term of the academic year. You should be proud of all your achievements and hard work that has gone 

into this feedback.  

We have an exciting half term ahead as we finish your time in year 7. I want you to make sure that you 

make the most of everything that we are offering and ensure you are here on time every day ready to do 

that. This time of year is always fun with rewards activities, trips and celebrations of everything you have 

achieved this academic year before heading into the summer break. Make the most of this!  

I hope you have a wonderful May half term, remember we are not back until Tuesday due to the Jubilee. 

Enjoy the celebrations.  

Mrs Young and the Year 7 team 

 

GOLDEN TICKET WINNERS  

As a year group we have focused on being 

the best versions of ourselves and being re-

spectful. One of our key targets this half 

term has been our ‘line Ups’.  Our golden 

ticket box  is full  - congratulations to those 

have received a Golden Ticket for excel-

lence and to the weekly winners who have 

collected their prizes from Ms Jordan—

WELL DONE!  

Look out for the pictures in the rest of the 

newsletter.  

Congratulations to Elena Fay S for achieving 

our TEAM7 Global Citizen Award :) 

PRIORY VALUES 

 P – Persevere 

 R – Respect yourselves, each other and 

 your environment 

 I – Be Innovative 

 O – Take each Opportunity 

 R – Be Reflective 

 Y -  YOU as an individual count; 

       YOU can achieve; 

       YOU are the hero of your own life 



 

 

 

 
 

Looking ahead  

Inflatables Reward 

As part of our end of year celebrations  you will be given the opportunity to take part in 

our inflatables fun day. Make sure you are here everyday, being positive and productive 

to be given the opportunity. See below the pictures from last year.  

Trips  

Big bang fayre–  what a fantastic opportunity to have, the whole year group in 

Birmingham experiencing all the fun of STEM activities. Make sure you have paid via 

parent pay.  

Sports day  

Sports day is always a great day for TPS, all students competing against each other and 

working together as a team to win the most points. I cant wait to see you all competing 

for the trophy.  

Graduation day 

You have all been working hard to demonstrate our priory values, during this day we 

will give you the opportunity to increase the chance of completing the booklet. We have 

external providers in to help challenge you and give you experiences to become a Global 

Citizen.  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Achievements and opportunities  this half term!  



 

 

Top Tutor Merit Winners   

As a Year Group we have achieved 

118,269 Merits so far this year.  We 

are still the BEST Year Group—WELL 

DONE you should be really proud!  

Star of the weeks 

Jake C 
Ellie  
Kayne S  
Halle E  

Team 7 LEADER BOARD – Reading champions!
Position: Form: Quizzes

Taken:
Quizzes 
passed:

Total 
score:

Top reader:

1st NEW2 35 32 131 Kalliopi A

2nd SHA1 45 21 108 Elena-Fay S

3rd ELG1 42 20 102 Ruwaida SA

4th CHU1 47 15 92 Ellie H

5th SHA2 23 7 44 Lillie B

6th CHU2 12 7 33 Ryan T 

7th ELG2 14 6 32 Phoebe P

8th NEW1 10 7 31 Spencer D 

Our Reading Champions this week are:
Spencer D, Raul C and Declan W 

Position Merit table

1st  17967 SHA1 

2nd 15802 ELG 2

3rd 15341 SA2 

4th 15257 CHU2 

5th 14790 NEW 2

6th 14228 ELG1 

7th 13619 CHU1 

8th 11250 NEW1

Well done to the following who 
have achieved over 900 merits so 

far: 
Emmanuel, 

Lillie, 
Dahlia, 

Kelli
Puis, 

Ruwaida 
Lewis 


